
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

As of today, 91% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 

  
Welburn Hall Weekly 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £94.00 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Spring 1 –  
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Spring 1 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay. Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 

 
 
 
  
Continuing their study on Newton and 
gravity, Miss Young’s class conducted 
an investigative enquiry into Hooke's 
Law.  
 
The students looked at how adding 
mass to a spring affects its extension 
and showed this in their expertly made 
bar graphs.  
 
They're all very excited to have a go 
with some non-Newtonian fluids next! 

On Friday 2 February, our assembly theme was LGBT+ History Month, which is 
an annual celebration, throughout February. 

 

Classes contributed to assembly with a range of work including artwork, facts 
and information about famous people from the LGBT+ community. 

 

This photo of the display of work and information in the hall. 



   
 

 

 
 
 
  

Mr Kaufman’s class really 
enjoy playing games 

together. 
 

Everyone worked very hard 
to share and take turns at 

having a go. 

In their PE lessons Mr Kaufman’s class had a fun time doing some archery! 



   
 

 

 
 
 

  Mr Kaufman’s class were lucky enough to visit the  
Pendragon Multi-Sensory Centre. 

 

It looks like a lot of fun 😊 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

WHS Football Club is a winner!  
 

Our Football Club kicked off in September lunchtimes with a small 
group of students and since then it’s got bigger and bigger with 
students from age 8 to 19 playing! 
 

We needed some football goals, so our HSA came up with the 
goods, as well as some goalie gloves. ATA, Jane Rimmer-Boyes’ 
brother also bought two sets of bibs, so that they can play in 
teams. 
 

The students are so committed and turn up every single lunchtime, 
whatever the weather. They are learning valuable skills such as 
sharing, respect for others, determination, decision making, 
problem solving, how to manage emotions, communication, as well 
as having fun, making friends and getting exercise!!   
 

A great big thanks to everyone who has helped! 



   
 

 

 
 
  
Think Sensory Circuits = Good performance within the classroom setting! 
 

Sensory Circuits has seen students manoeuvre six different obstacle courses this term.  
 

This includes activities such as log rolling, mini trampette work, collecting bean bags to throw 
into targets and bouncing on the exercise fit balls, with a roll and crash to finish. All things that 
aid balance, stamina and strength.  
 

Pupils have worked with the buggy boards in the ‘Heavy and light work’ and in a timed ‘Grab 
and Scoot’ task, listening to “Stop!”, “Go” and “Spin around” commands. Each student 
increased their focus and listened really well.  
 

Great job – everyone! 



   
 

 

 
 

Working Towards Accreditation 
 

In early March Welburn Hall School begins the assessment  
process to Accreditation with the National Autistic Society.  
The work that we do to achieve this is about providing the  
very best provision for our students and ensuring that our staff  
have the most up-to-date knowledge and training.  
 

So, we are please asking once again that parents of children with autism complete a short 
questionnaire. (If you suspect your child has a need that is best supported with ASD strategies, you 
are also invited to give us your views.)  
 

If you haven’t already done so, please click this link – it shouldn’t take long, the deadline is 29 
February. Thank you! 

 
National Autistic Society Questionnaire - click here 

Upper Formal 4 looked at healthy recipes and 
costed them to see if it was cheaper to make 
your own rather than buying them prepared.  
 
One group found that a healthy noodle soup 
worked out at £1.91 for 2 portions and 
another group costed pancakes and 
blueberries for £2.58 for 4 portions.  
 
Delicious recipes and good for a tight budget. 

Please find details of a local, community event 
that’s being organised, with all proceeds going to 
Welburn Hall School. 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=rtTbA7Baj0yW8XLXJWAEGAaRK7_XNWBHhXbz_UCNdZ9UMVdFUVAyUTJVMDFKTzBINVNaRlYzRU9DTi4u

